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On Saturday, April 12, 2025, at 10:43 AM, the Webster Fire Department was dispatched for an 

automatic fire alarm activation at Boulter Industrial Contractors Inc., located at 655 Basket Road 

in Webster, NY. 

First-arriving crews encountered smoke showing from the structure. An aggressive interior attack 

was initiated, successfully containing the fire to its area of origin. A properly functioning fire 

alarm and sprinkler system played a critical role in early detection and helped prevent the spread 

of the fire prior to the fire department's arrival. 

The cause of the fire remains under investigation by the Monroe County Fire Bureau. 

We would like to thank our mutual aid partners for their valuable assistance during this incident. 
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